
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on: August 11, 2020 
 

TO: Mayor and Town Council 
 

VIA: Kirk W. Blouin, Town Manager 
 

FROM: H. Paul Brazil, P. E., Director of Public Works 
 

RE: Shoreline Condition Update 

  

DATE: August 3, 2020 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

No action is required by the Town Council at this time. 
 
GENERAL INFORMATION 

 

A presentation of the Town’s shoreline will be provided at the August 11, 2020 Town Council 
meeting. All photographs taken during shoreline assessments are available upon request. 
 
The presentation will include the shoreline conditions in all reaches of the Town, including the 
Town’s beach nourishment and dune restoration project areas. The photographs will compare the 
pre-storm and post-storm shoreline fluctuations as a result of Tropical Storm Isaias. Photographs 
were taken not only to provide visual perspective for Town Council and the public, but also to 
serve as required documentation for FEMA had the storm caused significant damage and 
warranted a claim. 
 
 
 
 
cc: Patricia Strayer, P.E., Town Engineer 

 Robert Weber, Coastal Program Manager  


